

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL Division of Victim Services

Christina F. Harris, Bureau Chief Advocacy and Grants Management

PL-01 The Capitol
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1050
Phone (850) 414-3300 Fax (850) 487-3013
http://www.myfloridalegal.com

September 4, 2015

VIA: OVERNIGHT COURIER

Chief Dana E. Watson City of Margate Police Department 5790 Margate Boulevard Margate, Florida 33063-3699

RE: Victims of Crime Act (VOCA) Grant Number V073-15155

Dear Chief Watson:

The Office of the Attorney General (OAG) continues to seek additional budget authority for the increased funding allocated to the State of Florida by the U.S. Department of Justice. It is our understanding that this matter will be addressed during the 2016 Legislative session. As soon as we have additional information on the level of authority granted, we will be in contact with your agency.

In an effort to ensure current Victims of Crime Act (VOCA) subgrantees do not experience a gap in funding for the 2015-2016 grant cycle, we have modified the 2014-2015 Agreement to cover another full fiscal year at the same funding level as the current year. Enclosed are two original Amendments to your agency's current Agreement that modify the Time of Performance, Amount of Funds and Method of Payment.

Please have your agency's authorizing official execute both amendments. Return one completed original amendment to the Bureau of Advocacy and Grants Management no later than September 21, 2015. Amendments executed after September 30, 2015, will not be accepted and a contractual agreement between your agency and the OAG will no longer be in effect.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at (850) 414-3300.

Sincerely,

Christina Harris, Bureau Chief Advocacy and Grants Management

lotto.

Enclosures

CFH/ds